o Names in the News

L. G. Jenness (1934) has announced his retirement from
the Kennecott Copper Corp., Sept. 1, where he had served
as its Viece President. He will be engaged in a consulting
practice in New York City.

Jack Levy (1962) has been appointed Manager of
Market Research and Development for Nopco Chemical
Co., Newark, N.J. He was formerly Director of their
Technical Service Laboratories, and brings to his new
assignment an extensive background on surface active
agents and their uses in industrial processes.

L. 8. Milazzo has been appointed General Manager of
Cat-Chem Corp., according to an announcement by S. N.
Milazzo (1948), the corporation’s President. Mr. Milazzo
was formerly Plant Manager of the Titanium-Zinconium
Corp.

A. R. Baldwin (1944), Editor of J40CS, has been
elected Vice President by the Board of Directors of Cargill,
Inc., having served previously as Director of Research.
Dr. Baldwin has served the Society both as Vice President
and President, and actively contributed to many of its
standing eommittees. He was also the recipient of the
fourth Alton E. Bailey Award this spring by the North
Central Section for his outstanding contributions to the
industry.
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UCLA. Announces Two Programs
in Gas Chromatography

Two independent programs in Gas Chromatography,
will be held at the University of Calif., Los Angeles,
jointly sponsored by the Department of Chemistry, Engi-
neering Extension, and Physical Seciences Extension, with
R. L. Peesok, Professor of Chemistry, as Coordinator.
Attendance at both programs will be limited, with selec-
tion on a first-come, first-served basis.

An Advanced Research Conference will highlight a
week, Feb. 3-7, 1964, with discussion on Progress in Gas
Chromatography. On the conference program for Feb. 34
are: J. H. Purnell, University of Cambridge; C. N. Reilley,
University of North Carolina; Paul Boyer, University of
California; J. C. Sternberg, Beckman Instruments, Inc.,
and E. C. Horning (1960), Baylor University.

The sixth Short Course in Fundamental Principles of
Gas Chromatography will be held Feb. 5-7. This intensive
three-day course is presented in response to many requests
from industry and is an updated version of the very suec-
cessful previous courses. Its primary aim is to instruct
personnel from industry, although it may be of equal
value to persons in academic or government laboratories.
The approach will be non-mathematical, stressing theory
only to the extent necessary to understand the practical
aspects and to obtain optimum results. Lectures will be
given by J. H. Purnell; E. M. Wilson, Aerojet-General
Corp.; C. N. Reilley; Nathaniel Brenner, Perkin-Elmer
Corp.; J. C. Sternberg; R. L. Pecsok; D. T. Sawyer, Uni-
versity of California; and K. P. Dimick (1957), Wilkens
Instrument & Research, Ine.

Fee for the two-day conference is $25.00, and for the
three-day course $100.00. Additional information and ap-
plication blanks may be obtained by phoning or writing
H. L. Tallman, Physical Sciences Extension, Room 6532
Engineering Bldg., University of California, Los Angeles
24, Calif. (272-8911, extension 3121).
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Amendment to Official

Referee Chemists List

Please refer to the Official 1963-64 Referee Chemists
List, published on page 46 of the September issue of
JAOCS, and add the following, under the heading, Cer-
tificates reading on fatty oils:

E. C. Brinkley, Coastal Laboratories, Galena Park, Texas.
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